
 April 15, 2019  RIO ONE SOCIAL CLUB -Hacienda recreation Center 

 Minutes Submitted by Secretary - Andrea K Leon 

1. 6:30 pm Meeting called to order by President Steve Werschulz  

2. Opening and Welcome – President Steve Werschulz 

3.  New members/guests to Rio One Social club: 

a) New member – Sharon Smith 666 San Pedro  

4. Peggy Power – Treasurer - reported  

a) Balance in Clubs treasury – 4/15/19    $2940.00 

5. Jugs – “Just Us Girls” next meeting will be in September 2019  

6. Sara Perry Greemann – Golf Chairwoman gave report for Golf 

a) Golf Awards for March 2019 – at El Diablo 

 1. First Place –3   Nick and Sara Greemann 

               Jim and Louise Clark 

 2. Second Place – 2   Mark and Pam Frye 

                     Dale and Joyce Schreiber 

  3. Third Place -2     Al and Jane Melton 

         Ron and Carol Clark 

 

7.  Discussion  about E-AED (Heart Medical Equipment): 

Price range for equipment in the range of $2500.00. Voted to not 
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go forward with purchase but will consider inviting Cliff Weiner, 

POS President and Saul Torname, POS Board of Director to the 

September meeting. 

One point brought up was the close proximity to Emergency Services 

(Fire, EMS on 466) which could reach Rio One residents quicker than 

neighbors could respond. 

8. Putting Golf Game was entertainment for the night provided by  

Carlos Olaguer, Vice President. Several displayed their putting skills! 

Game was enjoyed by all!! 

9. Next meeting – September 16, 2019 

10. Meeting adjourned at 8:15 pm 

11. Orange Pin Wheel Driveway Party, held every 1st Friday of the 

month – next one will be in September 

12. Kathy McKelvey – VHA Director Region 1 – no report 

 

Respectively submitted,  

Andrea Leon, Secretary 
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President – Steve Werschulz 630-666-8618 

• Vice President/Activities Committee – Carlos Olaguer – 410-802-9624 

• Secretary – Andrea Leon 269-274-5517 

• Treasurer – Peggy Power 978-604-2444 

• Membership – Doris Hoey 508-942-3173 

• Calendar – Celia Werschulz 630-327-7201 

• Newsletter – Chris Janus 352-561-4559 

• Refreshments – Barb and Skip Mortimore 352-753-8161 

• 50/50 – Bob Power  

• Spring /Fall Golf Scramble – Skip Mortimore 352-753-8161 

• Monthly Golf Scramble – Sara Perry Greemann317-443-033 

• Name Tags – Bob Drum bdrum@hotmail.com 

• Jugs – Doris Hoey 508-942-3173 and Peggy Power 978-604-2444  


